TOWN OF PALM SHORES

Office of the Mayor “The Little Town That Cares”
Carol M. McCormack

June 8, 2021

Ms. Linda Graham, Assistant Director
Brevard County Housing and Human Services
2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way

Suite B103

Viera, Florida 32940

Dear Ms. Graham:

Please accept this letter to serve our commitment to Community Development
Block Grant {CDBG) for the period FY 2022, 2023.

Brevard County has been instrumental in obtaining an “Urban County”
designation from the U. S. Department of Housing & Urban Development (HUD).
Brevard County has been successful in obtaining CDBG Grant funding for low- and
moderate-income citizens within Brevard County.

The Town of Palm Shores wishes to continue to participate in the County CDBG
and HOME Program Urban County Agreement for an additional three years:
2022,2023,2024, per Sections 6a. of the existing agreement.
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